
Item 3 – District Water Conservation Plan Review & Re-adoption 
 

 
The Board is required through the District Management Plan to: 
 

• Annually review of the District Water Conservation Plan, make any suggested revisions, 
and re-adopt the plan 

 
Following District Staff and Education/Conservation Committee review of the District 
Water Conservation Plan (DWCP), the following revisions are suggested for Board 
consideration: 
 

• Update the population statics/estimates section of the Plan to the current 
estimations provided by the State Demographer 

 
It is the recommendation of the General Manager that the District Water Conservation 
Plan be re-adopted including the revisions to the Plan presented by District Staff. 
 


